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CIRCULAR TO STUDENTS OF CLASSES V to XII 
FEEDBACK SURVEY 

Dear Students, 
 
Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 
 
Please find below the links for a survey being conducted by Board of Directors of 
Indian Schools in Oman for all the students (Classes V – XII) of Indian Schools Oman, 
seeking their feedback on their online teaching and learning experience. 

You are requested to open the below survey link, answer the questions and submit 
the survey form latest by Wednesday, 28th April 2021. 

 
For students (Classes V to XII only): https://forms.isovle.net/app/form?id=10 

 

With Best Regards 

 

 
 
 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 
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